
 
 

STATE OF WASHINGTON 
 

UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 
 

621 Woodland Square Loop S.E. ● Lacey, Washington 98503 
 P.O. Box 47250 ● Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 

(360) 664-1160 ● TTY 1-800-833-6384 or 711 
 

Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability. 
 

Sent via email 
 
April 17, 2024 
 
Gerrud Wallaert 
Chief Operations Officer of RNG 
Augean RNG 
1725 Montgomery St FL 3 
San Francisco, CA 94111  
 
RE:  2024 Natural Gas Public Awareness Program Inspection – Augean RNG – (Insp. No. 

8762) 
 
Dear Mr. Wallaert: 
 
Staff from the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (staff) conducted a Public 
Awareness Program Inspection of Augean RNG (Augean) from March 18, 2024 to April 11, 
2024. The inspection included a review of Augean’s records, Public Awareness Plan and 
inspection of pipeline facilities. 
 
No apparent violations were noted as a result of the inspection. This inspection will be closed as 
of the date of this letter. 
 
Staff thanks Augean’s personnel for their professionalism and cooperation during this inspection. 
If you have any questions or if we may be of any assistance, please contact Derek Norwood at 
(360) 259-2525.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Scott Rukke 
Pipeline Safety Director 
 
cc:  Jonathan Nekvinda, Manager of Pipeline Operations & Maintenance, Brightmark Energy 
 Doug Erickson, Denver Operations Manager, Everline 
 Dan Evans, Principal, Promus Energy 
 Gary Coppedge, Principal, Promus Energy 
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